
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  REMINDER 

 

  We would like to remind parents 

that students are not allowed to 

sell fundraising items during 

school time.  Many students ask 

the staff and it is hard to have 

to say no.  If you would like to 

make contact with a staff 

member, you may call them at 

home. 

  Thank you for your cooperation! 

    
                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

    

 

Nurse’s Notes 

Greetings and Happy Fall! 

Just a few reminders from the nurse’s 

office: 

 All students receiving a PPD skin 

test on Monday, November 3rd, 

please be in school on 

Wednesday, November 5th and 

Thursday, November 6th.  If your 

child is not in school for results 

to be read, the test will have to 

be redone. 

 Yes, we have had a few cases of 

lice…tis the season!  Please 

remind your child not to share 

hats, combs, or hair bands. 

 Please…send your children with 

cold weather gear to wear 

outside. 

Thank you for sharing your little ones!  

Please feel free to call or stop in if you 

have any questions or concerns.  Have a 

great month! 

Kimberly Kuklis RN 

School Nurse 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Important Dates 

November 4 – Picture Re-Takes  

November 7 – PBE Shirt Day & 

Crazy Socks 

November 19 – Site Council 3:30  

November 26 – Wear Your Harvest 

Clothes & Early Release Day - 1:30 

November 27/28 – Thanksgiving 

Holiday 

 
 

            

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 

NOVEMBER 

 ISSUE 

 

Wear your Harvest 

Clothes 

Wednesday 

November 26 

 

 
THANKSGIVING 

HOLIDAY 

November 27 & 28 

No School 

 

 

Tuesday 
 November 11 
Veteran’s Day 

 

 
 

 

LOST AND FOUND 

BOX  

 

Please check the box located 

in the front entryway of the 

school and the one down in 

the Kindergarten wing, they 

are filling up! 

 

Please write your child’s 

name with a permanent 

marker on their belongings.  

When they are misplaced we 

can return them to their 

classroom.   

 
DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME 

FALL BACK 

 
Daylight Savings Time ends on 

Sunday, November 2 – set your 

clocks back 1 hour     

 

 

PAUL BANKS  

SHIRT DAY & CRAZY SOCKS 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 7 

If you have a Paul Banks  

T-Shirt or Sweatshirt wear it! 
 


